Prince William Art Society
General Membership Meeting
Tall Oaks Community Center, June 26, 2023

Members in Attendance: 26 on site and 3 online
Emily Hawes introduced fine artist and PWAS Membership chair, Anna Gatling. Ms. Gatling shared a bit of her international background and upbringing – factors that influence her skills and style. She showed us several watercolor pieces she had done over the years.  Her cupcake and coconut renderings appeared real enough to eat! She presented an array of acrylic pieces demonstrating pour, Dutch pour, and embellishment after the pour. She explained the effect of additives such as paint thinners and silicone. Ana was clearly excited and enthusiastic in her presentation and said, “Color does something to people!” She has enjoyed the reactions of guests at the OSA gallery who view her work; they are amazed and delighted! Sincere thanks to Ana Gatling for stepping up at the eleventh hour to give us a fantastic presentation!
The business meeting began at 8:03 p.m. 
· The Woodbridge Observer reported on our scholarship award ceremony in an article entitled, “Prince William Art Society awards its 14th Jewell Pratt Burns Scholarship”. Ms. Burns brough us a copy of the newspaper article to view. She is pictured along with PWAS president Ana Quispe, and the winner, Awaneh Sawaneh.
· Shadow (Topaz Campbell) donated various items including mats, markers, and pens. These were offered to any members who wanted them. They were scooped up!
· Ken Meardon celebrated the purchase of a new home, and offered PWAS or an individual member, an 8” pop-up tent. This donation was also greatly appreciated. 
· Ana Quispe announced upcoming pop-up shows: Arts Alive; Arts & Crafts Show Sept. 23&24; and PetoberFest October 14, 11 a.m. – 4 p.m.
· New member, Johnny Turpin was introduced. 
· There was a great deal of discussion about a poll that may be sent out to inquire about the members’ desire to continue managing the OSA gallery, or let another group manage it while PWAS does pop-up shows. The issue is that PWAS members are not covering enough shifts to keep the gallery open during all business hours. Many questions were asked about agreements, documentation, etc. Nothing was resolved. 
· Tom Payne announced that he is spearheading a Singer/Songwriter Circle to be held twice a month on Thursdays, 7 to 9 p.m. All musicians, singers, and songwriters are invited to attend!
· Penny Shaw welcomes any members who want to participate on the jury for shows.
· Meeting adjourned at 9:20 p.m.

Evelyn Chatters, PWAS Secretary
